
Speed Hump Petition 
 
As a resident living in   , I have requested that Deerfield Township review the possible installation 
of speed humps on    Drive between   Drive and    Drive. 
 
As part of the township’s review policy, a survey of the effected residents must be completed.  As a resident 
who may be affected by the installation of the proposed speed humps, this is your opportunity to either support 
or not support the proposal. 
 
Only one person per household may sign this petition.  In order for the speed hump proposal to move forward, 
60% of the effected residents will need to sign this petition in favor of the installation. 
 
Attached is a copy of the townships Speed Hump Policy as well as a map showing the effected residents. 
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